
THANK YOU for last week’s collection:
Loose: £433.44  Envelopes: £393.50   TOTAL: £826.94

======================================================
LOTTERY WINNERS Bonus Ball No: 6
Winners: M Jordan, E Owens, Marie Roberts

The next LUNCHEON CLUB will be on Tuesday 31st July, 12.00 – 2.00pm.
All welcome.

DAY RETREAT TO AMPLEFORTH ABBEY

Would you like some time for yourself?
Do you want to benefit from some extra special prayer time?

Or would you just like to experience a day in the stunning surroundings of a 
working Abbey in beautiful North Yorkshire?

Then come along for a day retreat led by one of the monks and join in 
the services in the Abbey on

Saturday 15th September (leaving at 8.30am from St Bede’s)
Total cost £30, including meals.

Although numbers are limited there are still some places available so please see Paul
Brennan (Organist) or Fr John as soon as possible if you would like to join the retreat.

WEBSITE MOBILE APP
The parish web provider is currently offering a free 50 day trial of their Mobile App.

This can be downloaded from the Google App store by searching for the School Jotter
App (green pencil symbol as shown) and entering the name St Bede’s, Rotherham or

postcode S60 1HF. The trial app is a simple, standard version giving access to some of
the website content, such as the calendar and galleries and, when a new notice or

newsletter is added, you will be notified immediately. It is possible to have a bespoke
version of the app tailored to St Bede’s, however the cost of this to the parish is quite

substantial. If you are interested please download the app so that the level of uptake may
be monitored and a decision made as to whether the parish should buy into this service

after the free trial period is over.

ST BEDE’S SCHOOL 150  th   ANNIVERSARY

A special Family Mass to mark  the school’s 150th anniversary will be celebrated at
6.15 on Sunday 23rd September.

If you are an ex-pupil, who would like to be involved in the Mass to help with the
offertory and readings, please let Fr John know as soon as possible. 

For your diary a reminder that there will also be an Anniversary Garden Party at the
school on Saturday 29th September, 12.00 – 2.00pm.
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Polish Mass every Sunday at 11.15am
Confessions every Saturday 8.45 – 9.15am
FORTY MARTYRS’ – a Vigil Mass for Sunday is celebrated on Saturday at 5pm.
Sat 28th July: Michael Liversidge
Sat 4th Aug: Michael Conroy
Sat 11th Aug: Intentions of Julie D

Please pray for OUR SICK: Eileen McManus. Lesley France, Carol Highton,  Patricia 
Shaw, Mary Butler, Peter Liversidge, Valerie Banet,Vera Bannon, Lily Todd, Maureen 
Collier, Lynn Healey, Johanna O'Connor, Anne Casey, Anne Kidd, Magdalene Toner, 
Beryl Deehan, Gillian Norris, Agnes Greensmith,  Winifred Marchbank, Denis Womack, 
Katrina Firth, Santiago Kilner,  Ian Shaw, Maureen Borbone, Stephen Collins.
=============================================================================================================

Sunday Evening Mass Time
Currently under consideration is a move to bring Sunday evening Mass

 forward to 6.00pm. Would this time perhaps suit you better?
Please let Fr have your thoughts on the proposed change before a final decision is made.

MASS INTENTIONS
ST BEDE’S
Sun 29th July 9.30 Catherine & Alexander Kelly and Margaret Addy
17th Sunday
Year B 6.15 Special Intention for Ireland.

Mon 30th July 9.30 William, Mary & David Parkin

Tues 31st July 9.30 Dolores Branagan
St Ignatius
Weds 1st August 9.30 Thanksgiving for Victor
St Alphonsus
Thurs 2nd August 9.30 Michael Owens

Fri 3rd August 9.30 Special Intention (HW)

Sat 4th August 9.30 50th anniversary of the ordination of  
St John Mary Vianney Fr James Hurley

Sun 5th August 9.30 Special Intention, Theresa Lorenzo
18th Sunday
Year B 6.15 Kate Chapman



NOTICES

Forthcoming Meetings: (All meetings are in the Parish Rooms unless otherwise stated)

Social & Fundraising Meeting: Tuesday 31st July at 7.00pm to plan refreshments for 
the Feast of the Assumption. 

Liturgy Group Meeting: Tuesday 4th September at 7.15pm. Please note the change of 
day and a slightly later start time in the hope that more parishioners may be able to come 
along and be involved. All are very welcome.
=============================================================

Beetle Drive: Friday September 21st at 7.00pm in the parish rooms. This is always a fun 
event so please spread the word. The event is FREE but please bring food for a shared 
table and your own drinks. There will also be a raffle.

St Wilfrid’s Centre Job Vacancies: Currently recruiting for a Life Skills Tutor and an 
Arts and Crafts Tutor. Both vacancies are for a fixed term one year contract and the 
closing date for applications is Wednesday 8th August. To apply please visit the VAS 
website www.vas.org.uk/job/life-skills-tutor or www.vas.org.uk/job/arts-crafts-tutor 
Any queries please contact Dominic on 0114 2555720

Urban Theology Union Vacancy: UTU is looking to appoint a part time administrator 
for 12 hours a week to help the organisation develop. One working session a week will 
be at the Victoria Hall Methodist Church, other hours could be worked remotely by 
negotiation. Closing date Monday 6th August, interviews Monday 20th August. Contact 
helen@utusheffield.org.uk or phone 0114 270 9907 for further information.

            ST BEDE’S YOUTH CLUB     
       The next Youth Club will take place on Thursday 2nd August 

but with a changed venue and time.
Meet in Clifton Park at 12.00 noon – 3.00pm

(on the grass opposite the main car park)
 for cricket and rounders or just to meet up with friends -  and don’t

forget to bring a contribution for the shared picnic!

THE MUSIC FESTIVAL
A short article on the festival features in this weeks Rotherham Record, highlighting the
links that the parish is forging with the wider community. A copy of the article is on the

noticeboard and a slide show of images from the day is on the homepage of the website. 

====================================================
Celia and Kevin Brennan would like to thank family, friends and fellow parishioners for

the many cards, gifts and good wishes they received on their Golden Wedding
Anniversary. A Mass will offered for the people of the parish in thanksgiving.
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